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[107] From: JFULLER at dentistry-po 11/7/94 8:49AM (3736 bytes: 74 ln) 
‘TOs 

Subject: HOTLINE: IOWA 11/7/94 

BIRDCNTR@ARIZVM1.BITNET at INTERNET, JFULLER 

Message Contents 
Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 11/7/94 

Birds Mentioned: 
Western Grebe 

White-winged Scoter 
Black Scoter 
Surf Scoter 

Oldsquaw 
Sandhill Crane 
Horned Grebe 

Common Loon 

Dunlin 
Long-billed Dowitcher 
Bufflehead 

Western Sandpiper 
Great Egret 
Eared Grebe 

Tundra Swan 

American Woodcock 
American Avocet 

Reports from all parts of the state indicate the growing 
number of waterfowl and gulls. WESTERN GREBE, a bird that is 
uncommonly seen in Iowa, was unusually well represented this 
past week. Other good birds are all three SCOTER species, 
OLDSQUAW, and SANDHILL CRANE. 

in the south-central in Marion County, among the several 
thousand waterfowl at Red Rock Reservoir on the 6th, three 

WESTERN GREBES and an OLDSQUAW were seen from the visitor’s 
center at the south end of the dam, while a HORNED GREBE and 
37 COMMON LOONS were observed from Whitebreast Point. At the 
north end of Roberts Creek Lake, there were four species of 
shorebird on the 6th, with DUNLIN and LONG-BILLED DOWITCHER. 

In the northwest in Dickinson County, 17 COMMON LOONS, two 
WESTERN GREBES, and 96 BUFFLEHEADS were on Big Spirit Lake 

on the 5th, and four WESTERN GREBES, four HORNED GREBES, and 
seven COMMON LOONS were on West Okoboji Lake on the 6th. In 
Clay County, two WESTERN SANDPIPERS were along the Little 
Sioux River north of Spencer on the 6th. In Woodbury County, 
there were 90-100 SANDHILL CRANES and three BLACK SCOTERS at 

New Lake near the Port Neal generating station on the 3rd. 

In the central in Tama County, four SANDHILL CRANES were 
still at Otter Creek Marsh on the 3rd, and were seen by 
looking south from the intersection of county road E-66 and 
R Avenue. In Polk County, an adult male WHITE-WINGED SCOTER 
was off the face of the dam at the Saylorville Reservoir on 
the 4th and 5th, and an unusually late GREAT EGRET was at 
the Polk City Wildlife Area on the 5th. 

In the southwest in Pottawattamie County, there were five 
WESTERN GREBES and 16 HORNED GREBES at Lake Manawa State 

Park on the 5th, and in Cass County, a SURF SCOTER was near



the swim beach at Lake Anita State Park on the 6th. 

In northeast Iowa in Linn County, there were 12 HORNED 
GREBES, and an EARED GREBE at Pleasant Creek Recreation Area 
north of Palo on the 6th. In Allamakee County, 50 TUNDRA 
SWANS were on pool #9 of the Mississsippi River north of 
Harper’s Ferry on the 3rd, and three AMERICAN WOODCOCK 
were still at Effigy Mounds National Monument on the 3rd. 

In the southeast in Iowa County, among the five shorebird 
species at the Amana Lily Lake bewteen Main and Middle Amana 
on the 6th, was an AMERICAN AVOCET. 

An IOU field trip will be held in southwest Iowa on 
Saturday, November 12th. Meet at the parking lot on the 
north side of Lake Manawa at 8AM. For more information, 
please call Loren and Babs Padelford at (402)292-5556. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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